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Update: Extension of Deadline  

Circular on the application of Sustainable Finance Disclosure 

Regulation (SFDR) by the MFSA and Request for Information 

on operational and compliance readiness by Financial 

Market Participants and Financial Advisers 

 

Refence is being made to MFSA Circular published on 30 July 2021.  

 

The MFSA recognises that due the fact that the timing of the Request for Information 

coincided with the Summer vacation period, the MFSA is hereby extending the deadline for 

submission until 17 September 2021. 

 

Any queries or requests for clarifications in respect of the above should be sent by email on 

sustainable.finance@mfsa.mt 

3 September 2021 
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